Resolution 25 ——%L{

Jasper County Policy: Elimination of Sheriff’s Office Comp Time

Effective July 1, 2025, the ability for Sheriff’s Office employees to earn Comp Time will be
eliminated. Hourly employees within the Jasper County Sheriff’s Office that work over their
regularly scheduled shift will be paid at a rate of 1.5 times their regular hourly rate of pay for all
hours worked over their regularly scheduled shift.

Any hourly employee at the Jasper County Sheriff’s Office that currently has Comp Time on the
books, will be allowed to utilize such time in the future as approved time off, by their supervisor
until depleted.

Resolution adopted this 3™ day of June 2025
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Brandon Talsma, Chairman

Attest:
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